
 

 
 

 

From  English Department: Rena Papadopoulos 

9 January 2015 
 
Dear Parents 

2nd Year Woman in Black Theatre Visit 
 
Your son has been studying different genres and how they both differ and overlap to 
influence readers in English lessons. In order to further our understanding of genre the year 
group will be going to see a highly acclaimed production of The Woman in Black at The 
Oxford Playhouse. It is a production that has been described as “a marvellous exercise in 
tension, spun from perfectly paced storytelling” and all are expected to attend. 
 
The date of this visit is Thursday 29 January, and we will be leaving school by coach at 
1pm, after lessons 1-3.  We aim to get the boys back in time for the buses but due to the 
vagaries of traffic around Oxford we CANNOT guarantee this. It is important that your son 
has his mobile phone to contact you if we believe that he will arrive after the departure of 
buses. In the event of this happening, members of staff will wait with students until they can 
be collected. The cost of the trip (which can be added to the school bill) is £20 including 
tickets and coach travel. The contact number on the day will be 07810340272. 
 
Please do get in touch if you have any questions at all. I would be grateful if you could 
complete and return the attached consent form to me via the Masters’ Common Room by 
Tuesday 20 January. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 

Rena Papadopoulos 
rena.papadopoulos@abingdon.org.uk 

 


